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Dear clerk,

I am a constituent of Karen Bass. I voted for her and believed in her ability to effectively run the city. I have stood behind
her through thick and thin these past few months. However, if she moves forward with defunding the LA animal services
and closes down three shelters and lays off more than 60 people, she will lose mine and many of her constituents vote.
She will be a one term mayor. This is a red line in the sand. The city is already euthanizing far too many animals. We
need more effective  animal services, not less. The city needs to focus on collecting money from people who are illegally
breeding, and breaking posted laws at dog parks. There is a way to increase revenue on a daily basis simply by enforcing
the laws instead of just randomly closing down three very needed shelters. This will throw the city into crisis. I am
vehemently requesting that the Mayor and the budget committee do not cut any of the funding for animal services. We as
a city are better than this and I know the Mayor can do better herself. Please protect the innocent animals who are victims
with no voice of their own. Thank you.

In Wellness,

Lisa Case Wojciechowski
Back 2 Core Training & Wellness
Lisawojo@msn.com
310-918-2613

Sent from my iPhone
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